
Brandon Bates Administrative Report 

 

Date: 3/15/21 

 

 

 

- Mrs. Spicer and I met with a representative from Schoolcraft 

College about our students potentially having the 

opportunity to dual enroll in their Fire I and Fire II classes.  This 

would be another way for our students to reach their career 

goals while still in high school.  

 

- It’s hard to believe but the third quarter ends in three short 

weeks!   

 

- On March 8th the high school teachers held their second 

round of virtual parent teacher conferences. Thanks again to 

Jason for helping to set up with appointments. 

 

- Our 9th, 10th, and 11th graders will be taking the S.A.T. and 

P.S.A.T.) on April 13th.  Our teachers and students have been 

working very hard all year and we are excited to show off all 

that hard work.  

 

- We had 49 students receive all A’s in the first semester.  The 

small class sizes and reduced day has certainly helped our 

student succeed during this pandemic school year.  

 

- Saturday, March 27th, members of the freshman class, under 

the supervision of Kris Waslar, will be cleaning up our 

courtyard.  Thank you to Mrs. Pat Larrow for her generous 

donation.   

 

 


